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It is good to see the website being used!  We have installed a new web-usage statistics 
counter and it is very interesting.  We can see what countries are accessing our site, as well as 
which items get downloaded, what pages get more views, and various other interesting facts.  
These pieces of information will help us to figure out what changes might be needed, or what 
things may not be functioning. 

 
 There are several AVVA products available directly!  New life member patches, AVVA/AO 
lapel pins, member pins (the larger size than the free one) and other items as well. Take a look – 
you will like what you find. 
 
 There will be changes to the Agent Orange Store.  They will now be called the “Command 
Headquarters Military Design”.  The owner is adding a few new items as well and plans to 
represent at our 2021 convention. 
 

As always, if you see anything that is incorrect or needs to be added to our website, please 
contact avva2003@cox.net to report it so that it can be remedied.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Joanna Henshaw 
AVVA National Website Committee Chair 
 


